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It is currently the policy of D’Youville University proposed College of Osteopathic Medicine seeking 
accreditation is to not accept transfer students into the program. 
 
DYU-COM does not currently accept any credit earned at another institution for purposes of transfer 
into the proposed College of Osteopathic Medicine seeking accreditation.  
 
DYU-COM does not currently have any articulation agreements with institutions for transferring 
from another college of osteopathic medicine accredited by the American Osteopathic Association's 
Commission on Osteopathic College Accreditation (COCA), or any other school of medicine 
accredited by the Liaison Committee on Medical Education (LCME).  
 
D'Youville University by nature of its current bursar and registrar shall under proper conditions 
release a University transcript of completed courses when University policy allows such a written 
transaction to be allowed if a student wants to transfer out of our program. All current financial 
obligations must be met by the bursar and financial aid offices prior to transcript release. 
 
The D’Youville University proposed College of Osteopathic Medicine seeking accreditation has NO 
agreement with AOA/COCA nor LCME institutions for transfer obligations. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


